

Parliament House State Square Darwin NT 0800 minister.fyles@nt.gov.au

GPO Box 3146 Darwin NT 0801 Telephone: 08 8936 5610

Hon Dr Brian Walker MLC Chair Select Committee into Cannabis and Hemp scch@parliament.wa.gov.au

Dear Dr Walker Blan

Thank you for your correspondence of 4 November 2021 inviting a written submission on the terms of reference of the Select Committee into Cannabis and Hemp.

I have noted the wide scope of the inquiry and the focus on investigating the potential removal of barriers to legitimate uses of cannabis and hemp products for human consumption.

At this time I have no further comments on the terms of reference. Thank you for advising that this inquiry into cannabis and hemp is occurring. I look forward to reading the report in due course.

Yours sincerely

NATASHA FYLES

13 DEC 2021

